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Marc Allred

From: Ray W Owen <raywowen@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 4:31 PM

To: Chris.Leak@morganstanley.com

Cc: Marc Allred

Subject: [EXTERNAL] opposition to proposed rezoning cases W-3600 and W-3601

[You don't often get email from raywowen@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 

 

CAUTION:***EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. EVALUATE. VERIFY. Were you expecting this email? Does the content make 

sense? Can you verify the sender? If the email is suspicious: Do not click links or open attachments. Click the Report 

Message button in Outlook to notify Information Systems. 

 

> Please consider this letter a formal protest in opposition to the proposed rezoning cases W-3600 and W-3601.  These 

rezoning request would change forever and drastically the Reynolda Park, Arbor Place and Boston-Thurman 

Neighborhoods by over populating the area with high density residential units. 

> 

> If allowed the proposed changes would create traffic congestion making roads less safe for vehicles, pedestrians and 

bicyclist.  In addition, the historical character of the neighborhood would be changed forever. 

> 

> I respectfully ask that you deny this rezoning request. 

> 

> Ray W. Owen 


